
 

 

The CIPS at the FEHOVA in Budapest 

The CIPS has been invited to the Budapest International Fishing Exposition “FEHOVA”, one 
of the most important fishing fair in Central Europe. 

The President of the CIPS, Mr. Ferenc Szalay has been invited as well to the Hungarian 
Sports Fishing Gala, held during the international exposition. The Hungarian Federation’s 
Premisation Gala was the event when the federation has celebrated and has premiated the 
best Hungarian sports fishermen of the year 2016. 

After the welcome speech of Dr. Lajos Szűcs, President of the Hungarian National Angling 
Federation (MOHOSZ) the President of the CIPS transmit the congratulations of the CIPS 
Presidium. 

- The Hungarian sports fishing is counted on the top-line of the international competi-
tions, since twenty years they are among the probable winners in every world and 
European championships in the majority of the sport fishing disciplines - said Ferenc 
Szalay  - The international confederation highly appreciates these performances of the 
sports fishing in Hungary. I could confirm this is – into the medals and the high re-
sults of course – the biggest success of the Hungarian sports fishing – underlined the 
President of the CIPS. 
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The FEHOVA exposition was the scene of several interesting events: fishing lessons, sports 
fishing presentations etc. and especially the young anglers were represented in important 
numbers. 
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